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Tuesday 11th February 2020, 

 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents, 

 

Residential Trip to Frank Chapman   

 

As you are aware our planned residential visit to the Frank Chapman Centre 

in Bewdley has been cancelled due to poor uptake.  Refunds have been 

processed to individual parent accounts. 

 

Since cancelling the visit several disappointed parents have approached the 

school to say that they had intended to pay deposits but just hadn’t got 

around to doing so.  These trips do take a lot of planning from both the 

school and activity centre, we need to secure adults and instructors to 

supervise and guide the children. 

 

Following this increased interest, we are proposing a visit from the 21st to 23rd 

September 2020.  In order to secure this booking, we would like parents to 

pay a £10 deposit by Friday 6th March 2020.  Further details are on ParentPay. 

 

We are proposing that children spend one night in the glamping pods. 

The glamping pods have 4 children in each pod, children will need a 

sleeping bag and pillow.  They create a memorable experience and 

children and Year 3 really enjoyed the experience a few years ago. 

 

Please note that we need at least 25 children to make this trip possible. 

 

Your continued support and understanding is greatly appreciated. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs B Sembi  

Parent Liaison Officer/Office Lead 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead  
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